
Greetings from CDF Bharati! 

Connecting Dreams Foundation, Bharati chapter feels escalating to invite you for the 

introductory session of Bottles for Change for teaching and non-teaching staff that have been 

launched in collaboration with Bisleri, India. This initiative has been taken under Project 

Pariskar and it aims at spreading awareness about responsible and sustainable use of plastic. 

This session is being done for the housekeeping and staff members. 

Our guest speakers will be Mr. Byju Kuriyan, Senior Executive, CSR Bisleri and Mr. Mudit, 

Executive OSR/CSR, Bisleri.  

Date:-29/11/2022 

Day:- Tuesday 

Time:-11am 

Venue:- Central Lawn 

 


